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11 July 2023 

PSHE Lessons 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
During the last couple of weeks of this term in Year 1 as part of our Science curriculum we will be 
identifying and naming different body parts.  
 
To link with our PSHE & RSE curriculum, we will also be naming genitalia and using the correct 
terminology. They are statutory and form part of the National Curriculum.  
 
Please have a look on our website for the vocabulary we will be using and the coverage for the 
PSHE and RSE curriculum.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher or Miss Gotts 
the PSHE & RSE curriculum lead.  
  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Smith and Mrs Clift 
Year 1 Teachers 
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http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=PSHE&pid=25

